Most Immediate

Email Message

From : Pahic Nairobi

To E Pakistan Public Procurement Regulatory Authority, Islamabad
No. : Accts-PPRA-2/4/2020

Dated : May 31, 2023

Managing Director from High Commissioner

Subject: REQUEST FOR UPLOAD OF TENDER NOTICE ON PPRA’S
WEBSITE

Please find enclosed herewith Tender Notice. Bids are invited from Local /
International parties for Repair/ Maintenance works at the Chancery building
and Residences. The tender may kindly be uploaded on the official website of
PPRA under intimation to this Mission. Soft copy is also being sent to PPRA at
email address info@ppra.org.pk. The tender may kindly be uploaded today.
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(Shoaib Mansoor)
Head of Chancery
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HIGH COMMISSION OF PAKISTAN
NAIROBI

TENDER NOTICE

The High Commission of Pakistan intends to undertake Repair/ Maintenance works
at the Chancery building and Residences. (Detail of work can be obtained from the
High Commission during office hours).

Sealed bids are invited from the reputed firms registered with Income Tax and Sales
Tax Departments, for repair of the above. Bids should reach to the High Commission
of Pakistan, St. Michael's Road, Off Church Road,Off Waiyaki Way, Westlands
Nairobi P.O. Box 30045, 00100 Kenya before 3pm on 16 June, 2024. Bids will be
opened the same day in presence of bidders at 3:30pm in the visiting room of the
High Commission of Pakistan. This advertisement is also available on PPRA website
at www.ppra.gov.pk. For detail please contact at Phone No. +254-4443911/12.




